
 

  

 

19 July 2019 

 

Submissions 

Gas Industry Company Limited 

By email: info@gasindustry.co.nz 

 

Re: Gas Industry Co role in GTAC code changes 

Thank you for publishing the note dated May 2019 on the Gas Industry Co’s role in GTAC code 
changes. 

The change process and timeframes for the various steps in the process were well discussed in the 
drafting of the GTAC. 

Nova Energy is satisfied with the process as drafted and that the note published by the GIC 
accurately reflects that. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Paul Baker 

Commercial & Regulatory Manager, Nova Energy 

P +64 4 901 7338     E pbaker@novaenergy.co.nz 
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